
Shepard Road Bridge  
Repairs in 2024 

 

What is happening? 
Public Works will be doing repairs on the Shepard Road Bridge near Otto Avenue in 2024. Bridge work 

will include expansion joint replacements, deck spot repairs, and the replacement of approach panels. 
 

When is this happening? 
Construction is scheduled to start April 22, 2024 and is anticipated to take approximately 4 months to 

complete, weather permitting. 
 

Project Impacts 
Traffic Impacts 

• Shepard Road will remain open during construction. There will be no posted detours. 

• Lane closures will occur west of Otto Avenue.  

• Safe work zone speed limits will be posted. Please follow all posted signs. 

Trail Impacts 

• Trail access will be maintained during construction. 

• Trail may be temporarily relocated to designated on street location. Temporary concrete 

barriers will be added to increase safety for trail users during construction. 

• Trees will not be impacted during construction. 
 

Project Map 

Location of the Shepard Road Bridge (Bridge 62512) near Otto Avenue (intersection on the right).  

 

How is the project funded? 
There is no assessment for this project. The total estimated cost of the project is $1 million. The 

project is funded by federal and Municipal State Aid funds. 
 

Project Information  
stpaul.gov/ShepardRoadBridge  

http://www.stpaul.gov/ShepardRoadBridge

